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REMINDER NOTICE
Renewal of Broadcasting Licence

The Office of the Telecommunications, Radiocommunications and Broadcasting Regulator
(TRBR) wishes to thank the broadcasting Operators who promptly responded to renewing their
2019 broadcasting licences.

The Telecommunications, Radiocommunications and Broadcasting Act amended by amendment
No. 22 of 2018, stipulates under Part 3A, section 16C, that;

(1) A person who intends to:

(a) install or use any broadcasting apparatus in any place in Vanuatu or on board any
ship, aircraft or vehicle registered in Vanuatu; or

(b) offer for sale, sell or have in his or her possession, with a view to sell, any
broadcasting apparatus; or

(c) establish or maintain a broadcasting station, must apply to the Regulator for a
broadcasting licence.

(2) An application under subsection (1), must be in the form and must be accompanied with the
fees, as determined by the Regulator.

(3) The Regulator may require such other documents as are necessary to assist him or her in
making a determination under this section.

(4) The Regulator must not issue a broadcasting licence under this section unless he or she is
satisfied that the person applying for a licence has such technical, financial and professional
qualifications as may reasonably be required for the purpose of that application.

(5) The Regulator may at any time determine the terms and conditions that will be applicable to
each broadcasting licence.

Therefore, this notice serves to remind all broadcasting operators that the due date of annual
licence renewal is 31st December, 2018 not later than 12:00pm.

For further queries, please do not hesitate to contact the Office of the TRBR on (+678) 27621 or
email enquiries@trbrvu . We are located at Level 1, Rossi Ocean Walk Building (Opposite Bred
Bank), Port Vila, Vanuatu.
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